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REPORT: The College acknowledges the paramount importance of 
education to the future vibrancy of our community; to that 
end, our esteemed faculty members are integral to the 
academic excellence that PCC delivers to both students  and 
the wider community. 

 
They collaborate directly with industry, academic professionals, 
business partners, and community members to cultivate a 
conducive and inclusive learning environment.  

 
Through their diverse talents and unwavering dedication, they 
contribute to the holistic development of students throughout 
their academic journey.  

 
They play a vital role in the success of our students, the 
college, and the community at large. Their dedication and 
support not only foster academic achievement and contribute 
to the advancement of our institution but also positively impact 
the broader community by creating a more educated and 
empowered society. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors proclaims May 6-10, 2024, to be 

FACULTY APPRECIATION WEEK and that the Board of 
Directors strongly encourages all members of our community to 
join in this observance, recognizing the dedication and hard 
work of these individuals.  

 


